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To All Faculty and Staff:

I am delighted to report that the Faculty/Staff Campaign has already 
raised more than $525,000.  I thank all of you who have given so 
generously. 

If you have not yet given, please seriously consider doing so.  
Outright gifts may be in cash or by check; you may pledge through 
payroll deduction or by credit card simply by clicking on this link 
and following the instructions: http://www.stonybrook.edu/itsaboutus

Your professional work has made Stony Brook one of the world's great 
universities.  Now please help us reach the next level of excellence 
through our Faculty/Staff campaign.  

Thanks so much.


